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PANTHERS! 
Halloween Treats at the Breakfast Program! 

Students at Sacred Heart began the day with a special Halloween treat from the 
Breakfast committee. Students enjoyed health pumpkins, ghosts and a trick or 
treat cup. Have a safe and Happy Halloween!        

            



                    

 

 


